L.LF.E. Incorporated
101 Essex Village
Lynnfield, MA 01940-1269
LIFE.Inc@Verizon.Net
Telephone and FAX +1.781.334.6066

Center Village Colonial Village Essex Village

Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting, L.LF.E. Inc.
Held at Center Village 04/24/2019

Board members present: H. Joseph Maney, Bruce Siegel, Ron Grasso, Sal Yerardi, Jack Adelson

Others present: Ellen Craffey, L.LF.E. Accountant, Dave Mayerson, Executive Director.

Residents present: Marjorie Generazzo, Frank Anderson, Susan DeSimone, Gail Foley, Joan Rossi, Maureen and Neil
Hurton, Bob Sarcia, Gloria Fallon, Lorraine Percoskie, Susie Picariello, Steve DiCato, Sandy, Neunaber, Betty and Sal
Falzone, Michael Moll, George Paris, Cheryl O'Keeffe, Robert Wang.

The meeting was called to order by President Maney at 7:02pm. The first order of business was to approve the minutes of
the December 19" 2018 meeting. Ron Grasso made a motion which was seconded by Bruce Siegel and the board voted 5-0
to approve the minutes. The meeting was then opened up to residents for general comment. Frank Anderson from Essex
Village stated that there were no concerns at this time at Essex Village. Bob Sarcia echoed Frank’s sentiment for Colonial
Village. Steve DiCato from Center Village stated that the screen door to the rear of his building needed attention. Several
other Centér Village residents also voiced similar concerns about doors in their: building. The Board requested that they all
be checked. Gloria Fallon stated that she was of the understanding that some of the trash sheds were being repaired and
that in her opinion they all should be addressed. (This is part of a multi-year project, any sheds being done at this time were
not done last Fall), the Board advised they should all be checked. Ellen Lederman complained that a shrub beside her unit
was dying and that the lawn area behind her building was in poor shape. The Board requested that this situation be
checked. Mrs. Generazzo stated that she thought the bark mulch was piled up too high around the trees at Essex Village
and speculated that it may be the reason some of the trees are declining, Mr. Sarcia expressed the opinion that if true, it
may not be a good practice and it should be checked. The Board directed that the situation be checked and resolved.
Hearing no other comments from the residents a motion was made and seconded to adjourn at 7:11pm. The Board voted
5-0 to adjourn the meeting,

The Board went into a brief executive session at 7:15pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Mayerson
Executive Di&ector

XZ%M}W %

P A

Lynnfield Initiatives for Elders, Inc. page 1 of 1



